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Clinical Surgery May 16 2021 'A comprehensive and attractively presented 4-colour
textbook of surgery aimed primarily at medical students but also of use to junior
doctors and surgical technicians. the book has two key features: firstly, it
provides students with coverage of every aspect of surgery; secondly, it has been
designed and written to be the 'surgical companion' to Kumar and amp; Clark's
Clinical Medicine. Elsevier does not support Expert Consult access for institutional
customers.
Pediatric Surgery Jul 26 2019 The second, fully updated edition of this book
applies and contextualizes up-to-date information on pediatric surgery for low and
middle-income countries (LMICs). The book is organized in general anatomic and
thematic sections within pediatric surgery, such as urology, oncology, orthopedics
and gastroenterology and includes chapters addressing the unique challenges and
approaches for pediatric surgery in low-resource settings. Each chapter has dual
authorship LMIC author providing context-specific insights and authors from highincome countries (HICs) contributing experience from well-resourced settings.
Written in a reader-friendly format, this book has a uniform structure in each
chapter, with introduction, demographics, etiology, pathophysiology, clinical
presentations, investigations, management, outcome, prevention, ethics, evidencebased surgery and references. This comprehensive volume fills the gap between up-todate pediatric surgical scholarship and knowledge developed and applied in HICs, and
the practical needs of practitioners in low-resource settings. This is an
indispensable guide for postgraduate surgical trainees in Africa and other LMICs as
well as general surgeons practicing in Africa and other LMICs, who need to care
surgically for children.
Oxford Textbook of Vascular Surgery Jun 16 2021 The Oxford Textbook of Vascular
Surgery draws on the expertise of over 130 specialist contributors to encompass the
field of vascular surgery. Through the use of figures, findings of contemporary
trials, and additional online content, this textbook is an excellent study material
for surgical trainees entering their final two years of training, in addition to
serving as an effective reference source for practicing surgeons. This volume

discusses the epidemiology, vascular biology, clinical features and management of
diseases that affect the vasculature and contains dedicated chapters which address
topics such as paediatric surgery, damage control surgery, and amputations. The text
follows a logical framework which complements the published Intercollegiate Surgery
Curriculum making it particularly useful in preparation for the Intercollegiate
Examination. The online version of The Oxford Textbook of Vascular Surgery is free
for twelve months to individual purchasers of this book and contains the full text
of the print edition, links to external sources and informative videos demonstrating
current surgical techniques, making this a valuable resource for practicing
surgeons. The field of vascular surgery has advanced rapidly in recent years and has
expanded to include the techniques of interventional radiology and cardiology which
are also extensively covered in this volume, making it an authoritative modern text.
By combining contemporary evidence-based knowledge with informative figures, online
resources and links to the current training curriculum, The Oxford Textbook of
Vascular Surgery is a highly valuable source of information and will become the
standard reference text for all who study vascular disease and its treatment.
Textbook of Surgery Aug 31 2022
Oxford Textbook of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery Oct 28 2019 A perfect
reference source for the practising plastic surgeon; the Oxford Textbook of Plastic
and Reconstructive Surgery is a comprehensive reference text detailing all aspects
of plastic surgery pertinent to a surgeon in training for specialisation while also
suitable for use in preparation for the Intercollegiate Examination.
KGMU Textbook of General Surgery for Dental Students: Theory and Practical Oct 21
2021 This book covers theory, clinical and practical aspects of general surgery for
undergraduate dental students as per prescribed syllabus of dental council of India
(dci). The theory part of the book covers etiopathology, clinical features,
investigations, diagnosis and treatment of important diseases that require surgical
intervention are discussed in as much detail as required by the dental students. The
clinical and practical part deals with clinical cases, surgical instruments,
suturing materials, clinical pathology and diagnostic images along with viva voce
questions and answers. The book is complete in all aspects and is a perfect resource
for undergraduate dental students preparing for exams in general surgery. Key
features: Covers general principles of surgery with special emphasis on diseases of
head and neck, exam-oriented with key points for quick revision and review questions
including objective type for self-assessment, at the end of each chapter, very
helpful in preparing for practical exam in surgery. The chapter on clinical cases
covers the questioning, case sheet writing, sample cases and viva voce questions
while chapters on clinical pathology and diagnostic images presented in questionanswer format are helpful in identifying and describing the image clinical
specimens.
Farquharson's Textbook of Operative General Surgery Dec 23 2021 Skills and Tools:
Knots to RobotsSurgery of the Skin and Subcutaneous TissueSurgery of the Breast and
AxillaSoft Tissue Surgery: Muscles, Tendons, Ligaments and NervesSurgery of Bone and
AmputationsVascular Surgical Techniques: Vascular Access and TraumaOperative
Management of Vascular DiseaseCardiothoracic Surgery for the General
SurgeonNeurosurgery for the General SurgeonSurgery of the NeckSurgery of the Face
and JawsSpecial Considerations in Abdominal and Gastrointestinal SurgerySurgical
Access to the Abdomen and Surgery of the Abdominal WallGeneral Techniques in
Abdominal and Gastrointest.
Medicine and Surgery Dec 31 2019 Medicine and Surgery is an exciting new book that
contains the core information needed by medical students in the run up to exams.
This is the only book available that covers both medicine and surgery. It
encompasses all of the major systems and core subjects Every condition is discussed
under the key headings of definition, epidemiology, aetiology, pathophysiology,
clinical features, investigations, management and prognosis The content follows a

very consistent and familiar style, so that information is easily accessible,
digestible and memorable Each chapter opens with an overview of clinical method
before discussing the most common conditions relevant to that speciality Medicine
and Surgery: A Concise Textbook is written specifically for medical students as
essential revision preparation, for junior doctors as a refresher on the wards and
for other allied health professionals who want a quick reminder of key facts and
data. Reviews “I like the way the book goes through each disease using the same
system of definition, aetiology etc. This makes it easier to learn….The content is
exactly what the undergraduate brain needs” Final year student, University of Oxford
Textbook of Endocrine Surgery Jul 18 2021 Textbook of Endocrine Surgery, Third
Edition, is the latest edition of this highly illustrated, comprehensive guide.
Edited by professors from the University of California, San Francisco, this
authoritative textbook covers surgical procedures for a broad range of endocrine
conditions. Enhanced by 550 full colour images and illustrations, Textbook of
Endocrine Surgery is an invaluable resource for surgeons and endocrinologists.
Sabiston Textbook of Surgery Mar 14 2021 "Electronic image collection to accompany
Sabiston Textbook of Surgery"--Accompanying CD-ROM.
Oxford Textbook of Urological Surgery Nov 29 2019 A comprehensive textbook mapped
to the curriculum for urological training as approved by the General Medical
Council. This core text will be essential reading for both the trainee and
specialist in urology in the UK and abroad.--[Ed.].
Oxford Textbook of Fundamentals of Surgery Apr 14 2021 A definitive, accessible,
and reliable resource which provides a solid foundation of the knowledge and basic
science needed to hone all of the core surgical skills used in surgical settings.
Presented in a clear and accessible way it addresses the cross-specialty aspects of
surgery applicable to all trainees.
Sabiston Textbook of Surgery Jan 24 2022 Sabiston Textbook of Surgery is your
ultimate foundation for confident surgical decision making. Covering the very latest
science and data affecting your treatment planning, this esteemed medical reference
helps you make the most informed choices so you can ensure the best outcome for
every patient. Consult it on the go with online access at expertconsult.com, and get
regular updates on timely new findings and advances. Overcome tough challenges,
manage unusual situations, and avoid complications with the most trusted advice in
your field. Prepare for tests and exams with review questions and answers online.
Keep up with the very latest developments concerning abdominal wall reconstruction,
tumor immunology and immunotherapy, peripheral vascular disease, regenerative
medicine, liver transplantation, kidney and pancreas transplantation, small bowel
transplantation, the continually expanding role of minimally invasive and robotic
surgery, and many other rapidly evolving areas. Weigh your options by reviewing the
most recent outcomes data and references to the most current literature. Guidance in
print and online from the oldest continually published, English-language general
surgery reference!
Concise Textbook Of Surgery, 6/e Nov 09 2020
Davis-Christopher Textbook of Surgery Sep 07 2020
Hardy's Textbook of Surgery Jan 30 2020 The lab as part
Textbook of Surgery Dec 11 2020
Oxford Textbook of Neurological Surgery Jan 12 2021 Neurosurgery is a rapidly
developing and technically demanding branch of surgery that requires a detailed
knowledge of the basic neuro-sciences and a thorough clinical approach. The Oxford
Textbook of Neurological Surgery is an up-to-date, objective and readable text that
covers the full scope of neurosurgical practice. It is part of the Oxford Textbooks
in Surgery series, edited by Professor Sir Peter Morris. The book is split into 20
overarching sections (Principles of Neurosurgery, Neuro-oncology of Intrinsic
Tumours; Extra-axial Tumours and Skull Lesions; Cerebro-Pontine Angle Tumours;
Sellar and Supra-Sellar Tumours; Posterior Fossa Tumours; Pineal tumours; Uncommon

Tumours and Tumour Syndromes; Neurotrauma and Intensive Care; Vascular Neurosurgery;
Principles of Spinal Surgery; Spinal Pathology; Spinal Trauma; Peripheral Nerve
Surgery; Functional Neurosurgery; Epilepsy; Paediatric Neurosurgery; Neurosurgery
for Cerebrospinal Fluid Disorders and Neurosurgical Infection). Each section takes a
dual approach with, 'Generic Surgical Management' chapters that focus on specific
clinical problems facing the neurosurgeon (e.g. sellar/supra-sellar tumour,
Intradural Spina Tumours etc.) and 'Pathology-Specific' chapters (e.g. Glioma,
Meningeal Tumours, Scoliosis and Spinal Deformity, Aneurysm etc.). Where
appropriate, this division provides the reader with easily accessible information
for both clinical problems which present in a regional fashion and specific
pathologies. The generic chapters cover aspects such as operative approaches,
neuroanatomy and nuances. Specifically each chapter in the book incorporates several
strands. Firstly the fundamental neuroscience (anatomy, pathology, genetics etc.)
that underlies the clinical practice. Secondly, a review of the requisite clinical
investigations (e.g. angiography, electrodiagnostics, radiology). Thirdly, a
thorough evidence based review of clinical practice. Following this a consideration
of the key debates and controversies in the field with 'pro-' and 'con-' sections
(e.g. minimally invasive spine surgery, microsurgical treatment of aneurysms) is
provided. A summary of the key papers and clinical scales relevant to neurosurgery
form the concluding part. The book is a 'one-stop' text for trainees and consultants
in neurosurgery, residents, those preparing for sub-specialty exams and other
professionals allied to surgery who need to gain an understanding of the field. It
acts as both a point of reference to provide a focussed refresher for the
experienced neurosurgeon as well as a trusted training resource.
Textbook of Surgery Pocket Companion Sep 27 2019 This pocket-sized resource
provides convenient, portable access to all of the procedures and techniques covered
in TEXTBOOK OF SURGERY, 15th Edition. Concentrates on the specific how-to's of the
surgical operations, and includes information on the anatomical, pathological,
physiological, biochemical, molecular, and biological basis of each subject.
Textbook of Dermatologic Surgery May 04 2020
Textbook of Surgery Sep 19 2021
Textbook of Tropical Surgery Jul 06 2020
Davis-Christopher Textbook of Surgery Aug 07 2020
Textbook of Epilepsy Surgery Oct 09 2020 Textbook of Epilepsy Surgery covers all of
the latest advances in the surgical management of epilepsy. The book provides a
thorough understanding of epileptogenic mechanisms in etiologically different types
of epilepsy and explains neuronavigation systems. It discusses new neuroimaging
techniques, new surgical strategies, and more aggressive surgical approaches in
cases with catastrophic epilepsies. The contributors also analyze the improved
statistics of surgical outcome in different epilepsy types. The book follows a
systematic approach to the diagnostic evaluation of patients who are candidates for
epilepsy surgery. It first discusses the general principles of surgery, and then
describes the presurgical evaluation according to the six zones (symptomatogenic,
irritative, ictal onset, epileptic lesion, functional deficit, and epileptogenic
zone). This series of chapters concludes with the description of the Epilepsy
Surgery Management Meeting, an essential and indispensable part of the surgical
evaluation. The book next incorporates detailed discussions of the cortical mapping
techniques and the numerous surgical techniques. This is followed by the postsurgical medical management and a discussion of the surgical outcome. Finally,
selected case studies are presented, along with protocols for the storage and
processing of brain tissue for molecular studies. This definitive textbook is an
invaluable reference for neurologists, neurosurgeons, epilepsy specialists, and
those interested in epilepsy and its surgical treatment.
Short Textbook of Surgery Feb 22 2022 Concise step by step guide to surgeries in
all areas of the body, with numerous well illustrated photographs, figures and line

diagrams.
Textbook of Surgery for Dental Students Jul 30 2022 This textbook is a
comprehensive guide to surgical procedures for undergraduate dental students.
Divided into 31 chapters, the text provides step by step information on the
treatment of various common and less common disorders including infections, tumours,
diseases of the salivary glands, head and cranial nerve injury, cleft lip, swellings
of the jaw, and much more. This second edition has been fully revised, with new
topics added, to provide students with the latest advances in the field. Key topics
are accompanied by case summaries and important learning points and nearly 750
photographs, diagrams, flow charts and tables assist understanding and revision. The
accompanying interactive CD ROM demonstrates minor operations and ward procedures.
Key points Comprehensive guide to surgical procedures for dental students Fully
revised, new edition Includes interactive CD ROM demonstrating procedures Previous
edition (9788184487459) published in 2010
Oxford Textbook of Surgery Apr 02 2020
Textbook of Laparoscopy for Surgeons and Gynecologists Aug 26 2019 Performed under
general anaesthetic, laparoscopy is a type of surgical procedure that allows a
surgeon to access the inside of the abdomen and pelvis without having to make large
incisions in the skin. The procedure is also known as keyhole surgery or minimally
invasive surgery. This textbook is a complete guide to laparoscopic surgery for
practising and trainee general and laparoscopic surgeons. The fourth edition has
been fully revised and features many new topics, providing the latest advances in
the field. Divided into six sections, the book begins with discussion on the
fundamentals of laparoscopic surgery – imaging systems, instruments, sterilisation,
anaesthesia, and basic techniques. The following sections cover numerous general
surgical, gynaecological and urological procedures. A complete section is dedicated
to paediatric laparoscopic surgery. The book concludes with discussion on bariatric
surgery, complications of minimal access surgery, training, robotic surgery,
endoscopic microsurgery, and future advances in the field. The comprehensive text of
900 pages, is further enhanced by surgical and clinical photographs, and
illustrations. Key points Comprehensive guide to general, gynaecological, urological
and paediatric laparoscopic surgery Fully revised, fourth edition featuring new
topics and advances in the field Highly illustrated with clinical and surgical
photographs Previous edition (9789350259412) published in 2013
Medical Management of the Surgical Patient Mar 02 2020 Now in its fifth edition,
Medical Management of the Surgical Patient: A Textbook of Perioperative Medicine has
been fully revised and updated, and continues to provide an authoritative account of
the important aspects of perioperative care for surgical patients. Including
recommendations for the best appropriate treatment of patients, it provides an
evidence-based approach for consulting physicians to care for patients with
underlying medical conditions that will affect their surgical management. New
information in the medical section includes chapters on performing the medical
consult, asthma, and transplantation. The latest minimally invasive surgical
techniques are included, with new chapters on thoracic aortic disease,
reconstruction after cancer ablation, lung transplantation, esophagomyotomy,
vasectomy, and thyroid malignancies, amongst others. With detailed descriptions of
nearly 100 operations, highlighting their usual course, as well as their common
complications, the book encourages learning from experience. This definitive account
includes numerous contributions from leading experts at national centers of
excellence. It will continue to serve as a significant reference work for
internists, hospitalists, anesthesiologists, and surgeons.
Sabiston Textbook of Surgery E-Book Mar 26 2022 Since its first publication in
1936, Sabiston Textbook of Surgery has been regarded as the preeminent source for
definitive guidance in all areas of general surgery. The 20th edition continues the
rich tradition of quality that has made this classic text synonymous with the

specialty and a part of generations of surgery residents and practitioners.
Meticulously updated throughout, this classic text concisely covers the breadth of
material needed for certification and practice of general surgery. Detailed, fullcolor intraoperative illustrations capture key teaching moments, allowing you to
better understand the basic science of surgery, make the most informed decisions and
achieve optimal outcomes for every patient. Understand the underlying science and
its clinical application to make informed surgical decisions and achieve optimal
outcomes. Overcome tough challenges, manage unusual situations, and avoid
complications with the most trusted advice in your field. Get the depth of coverage
you need in an easily accessible, single volume organized by organ and along
traditional lines beginning with principles common to surgical specialties including
fluid and electrolyte management, metabolic support, and wound healing. Subsequent
sections review the management of injury, transplantation, oncology, breast,
endocrine, and abdominal procedures. Explore topics encountered by general surgery
residents in training as well as in-depth coverage of subspecialty areas including
head and neck, thoracic, vascular, urology, neurosurgery, pediatrics, and
gynecology. Visually grasp and retain difficult concepts thanks to a full-color
design featuring an abundance of illustrations, intraoperative photographs, and
tables as well as more schematic diagrams that facilitate the comprehension of
surgical techniques and procedures. Glean all essential, up-to-date, need-to-know
information about the latest surgical perspectives and approaches to treatment
including innovations in minimally invasive surgery and percutaneous devices.
Streamline clinical decision making with an increased number of schematic diagrams
and key data on surgical outcomes.
Textbook of Surgery, Second Edition Nov 21 2021 Textbook of Surgery is a core
textbook aimed at medical undergraduates and junior doctors. It is written in a
clear and lucid language and gives a comprehensive overview of general surgery and
trauma. Edited by a highly respected team, Textbook of Surgery provides in-depth
coverage of the principles and techniques of surgical management and provides
everything the student needs to successfully complete their surgical training.
Textbook of Surgery Apr 26 2022 An introduction for undergraduate medical students
and physicians, this text covers the general principles of surgical practice.
Designed as an entry point into the broad field of surgery, it provides an overall
perspective of all the major organ systems, while updating readers with the latest
imaging methods and biochemical investigations. Full colour figures accompany the
cases discussed and photoquizzes check knowledge on specialist subjects, making this
volume ideal for rapid revision. br With unusual and intriguing illustrations, this
book can be read easily, providing a fascinating introduction for the young student
entering the surgical world.
Operationsatlas Chirurgie Jun 04 2020 Die 150 häufigsten Operationen Schritt für
Schritt Dieser OP-Atlas begleitet Sie verlässlich durch die chirurgische
Weiterbildung. Denn das Autorenteam erklärt die 150 häufigsten Operationen Schritt
für Schritt immer nach demselben Prinzip. Der konsequent strukturierte Text sorgt
für schnelle Orientierung. Er enthält für jeden Eingriff Informationen zu
Indikationen und Kontraindikationen, OP-Vorbereitung, Aufklärung, Risiken,
Anästhesie, Lagerung, Zugang, Operation Schritt für Schritt, Tipps, Tricks, Vorgehen
bei Komplikationen und Nachsorge. Im Atlasteil wird die chirurgische Anatomie in
detailreichen Bildern mit ausführlichen Legenden dargestellt. Präzise Zeichnungen
zeigen das praktische, schrittweise Vorgehen und die Zuordnung der Bilder zu den OPMeilensteinen erleichtert das Lernen. Durch dieses Konzept eignet sich der Atlas
bestens als Grundlage zum Assistieren und als Anleitung für die selbstständige
Durchführung chirurgischer Operationen. Jederzeit zugreifen: Der Inhalt des Buches
steht Ihnen ohne weitere Kosten digital in der Wissensplattform eRef zur Verfügung
(Zugangscode im Buch). Mit der kostenlosen eRef App haben Sie zahlreiche Inhalte
auch offline immer griffbereit. #

Comprehensive Textbook of Surgery May 28 2022 This textbook is a comprehensive
guide to the field of surgery. Written for medical students, surgery residents and
surgeons, in an easy to understand format, it is an invaluable resource offering
practical advice on basic and new surgical diseases, options for diagnosis and
treatment, and the management of complications. With contributions from recognised
experts in the UK, USA and Asia, this book covers surgical-related issues of
diseases in all parts of the body, with chapters on cardiology, renal and infectious
diseases, obstetrics and gynaecology, and gastrointestinal conditions; emphasising
the importance of trauma management and care. Also included is an introduction to
the use of radiology, moving towards less invasive diagnosis and treatment with
ultrasound machines. Key Features Comprehensive guide to the field of surgery
covering diseases in all parts of the body Easy to understand format offers
practical advice for students, residents and surgeons Includes discussion on the use
of radiology for less invasive diagnosis and treatment Recognised author and editor
team from the UK, USA and Asia More than 200 colour images, illustrations and charts
Farquharson's Textbook of Operative General Surgery 9Ed Jun 24 2019 First published
in 1954, Farquharson's Textbook of Operative General Surgery has become firmly
established as a classic textbook for trainee surgeons throughout the world. Basic
surgical techniques, including the reasons for their application, are discussed.
General surgical operations are described and the indications for them are covered.
Techniques are described in sufficient detail to allow a surgeon who has limited
experience of a particular operation to proceed with confidence and safety. The text
is thus also valuable for surgeons practising in smaller hospitals worldwide where
specialised advice may not otherwise be available. This ninth edition has been fully
updated with many chapters entirely rewritten. New contributing authors in the
subspecialties of general surgery bring their own particular expertise to the book.
Separate surgical specialties such as plastic, orthopaedic and urological surgery
are covered in those areas where there is potential overlap with general surgery.
Selected operative techniques in cardiothoracic, gynaecological and neurosurgery are
also described as a general surgeon must occasionally operate in an emergency in the
absence of the relevant surgical specialist. Advice from surgeons practising in
other surgical disciplines has been extensively utilised in these sections. Key
features: Fully revised edition of this classic text An unrivalled source of
practical advice and information Covers all operations commonly performed by the
general surgeon Practical coverage of trauma and emergencies in all surgical
specialties Preserves the readable and accessible style so popular in earlier
editions Illustrated throughout with over 650 high-quality operative line
illustrations and photographs Combining the extensive experience of Margaret
Farquharson, daughter of the original author, and Brendan Moran, both practising
general surgeons at an acknowledged centre of teaching excellence, the ninth edition
of Farquharsons will continue to be an essential addition to the bookshelves of
trainee and practising surgeons everywhere.
Textbook of Surgery Feb 10 2021
Textbook of Surgery Nov 02 2022 Textbook of Surgery is a core book for medical and
surgical students providing a comprehensive overview of general and speciality
surgery. Each topic is written by an expert in the field. The book focuses on the
principles and techniques of surgical management of common diseases. Great emphasis
is placed on problem-solving to guide students and junior doctors through their
surgical training.
Hardy's Textbook of Surgery Aug 19 2021
Sabiston Textbook of Surgery, 19/e Oct 01 2022
Sabiston Textbook of Surgery Jun 28 2022 For more than 80 years, Sabiston Textbook
of Surgery: The Biological Basis of Modern Surgical Practice has been the go-to text
for trainees and surgeons at all levels of experience for definitive guidance on
every aspect of general surgery. As the oldest continuously published textbook of

surgery in North America, this fully revised 21st Edition continues to provide the
key information, essential teaching pearls, and completely updated content needed to
make the most informed surgical decisions and achieve optimal outcomes for patients.
Concisely written and evidence based throughout, it covers the breadth of material
required for certification and practice of general surgery, highlighted by detailed,
full-color intraoperative illustrations and high-quality video clips. Follows a
clear, consistent progression beginning with principles common to surgical
specialties including fluid and electrolyte management, metabolic support, and wound
healing. Subsequent sections review the management of injury, transplantation,
oncology, breast, endocrine, and abdominal procedures. Covers key topics such as
emerging surgical technologies and devices, regenerative medicine, the latest
concepts in cancer biology and treatments, and evidence-based management and
treatment. Emphasizes the most up-to-date minimally invasive techniques and the use
of robotics when indicated. Features more than 2,000 superb illustrations and
intraoperative photographs and 25 procedural videos that facilitate quick
comprehension of surgical techniques. Includes more schematic diagrams, summary
tables, boxes, and algorithms that provide a rich resource for reviewing surgical
techniques and preparing for in-training and board exams. Shares the expertise of
dozens of new authors and includes two new chapters on robotic surgery and fetal
surgery. Contains fully updated content on topics encountered by general surgery
residents in training as well as in-depth coverage of subspecialty areas including
head and neck, thoracic, vascular, urology, neurosurgery, pediatrics, and
gynecology. Enhanced eBook version included with purchase. Your enhanced eBook
allows you to access all of the text, figures, and references from the book on a
variety of devices.
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